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Comments: Please do NOT make the Salmon-Challis area a Wilderness area.  The Lost River Range is a great

and wild location that offers numerous opportunity for recreation for many different user groups.  Groups that use

this area in all months of the year.  Many of these users also access this vast area via motorized vehicles.  With

out allowing the use of snowmobiles, motorcycles, jeeps and mountain bikes, much of this great area will become

even more difficult to access.  Idaho is one of the most sparsely populated states in the union.  These area

proposed for wilderness have seen very little impact from the low number of user groups and this is unlikely to

change.  for anyone who as ever been deep in the Lost River Range, they know how spectacular it is, how lost

and alone you feel. Designating this a Wilderness will not make it better, it will make it worse.  You will strip away

the public's right to enjoy THEIR land as they want.  Please DO NOT make this a wilderness area.


